
COVID-19 UPDATE TO MEMBERSHIP

Dear Member,

The Council of Ontario Construction
Associations (COCA) held conference calls
yesterday to address the uncertainty and
economic concerns of the COVID-19 pandemic
and its disruption on the construction industry.

COCA, Ontario's voice of the the ICI and heavy civil construction sectors, prepared a Letter on
Pandemic Response In the Construction Industry that has been sent to the Provincial
Government.  

Please clickhere: COCA Letter on Pandemic Response Requesting 
Protection for ConstructionCompanies

The Canadian Construction Association (CCA) is taking steps
to support you during this difficult period, and defending
your interests with the federal government - please see the
COVID -19: Update from CCA - CLICK HERE. Supporting our
members. Supporting your business.

Resources to support business continuity planning

Please do not hesitate to contact me at 905-682-6661 or email karin@niagaraconstruction.org
with any concerns or questions.

We are currently open for business as per our regular hours Monday to Friday, 8:30 am to
4:30 pm, but please always CALL AHEAD as this could change quickly, and to ensure a
commissioner of oaths is available.

Thank You,

Karin Sheldrick
General Manager

https://files.constantcontact.com/e3bf356b001/917960ff-2d4f-4364-a4b1-776516943706.pdf
https://mailchi.mp/cca-acc.com/covid-19-cca-notice-march-2020-coos?e=2b57a190cc
http://www.cca-acc.com/covid-19-resources



